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Picton High School 
Works notification July 2021 

In line with the NSW Government’s COVID-19 Guidelines, construction on the Picton High School 
redevelopment will resume from Saturday 31 July 2021. 

A comprehensive COVID-19 Safety Plan is in place for the site and the contractor will enforce strict 
compliance including no workers from the LGAs of concern with the exception of authorised workers 
allowed under the Public Health Order. Our construction sites will follow all current health guidelines, 
including a one person per 4sqm rule and all workers wearing masks for indoor and outdoor work. 

From today, Saturday 31 July 2021, you may see workers on site carrying out permitted preparatory works to 
enable work to resume safely. 

In compliance with the latest Construction Work Days Order issued on 10 June 2021, construction is 
permitted to take place between 7 am to 5 pm Monday to Friday and 7 am to 5 pm Saturday.  Limited 
works can take place on Sundays from 9 am to 5 pm. No work will take place on public holidays. 

Regular updates are published on the School Infrastructure NSW website to communicate the changes on 
our sites in Greater Sydney in line with NSW Government’s COVID-19 Guidelines. To keep up to date, please 
visit: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au. 

Safety is the number one priority for School Infrastructure NSW and we are following all health advice in 
relation to construction sites. 
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